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Classes with Green Attendance (96%+) 

Y1C 99% 

Y5/6C 96% 

Well done to all other children who have had 

fabulous attendance this week! 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Elliott Emmie Riley C Rosie Olivia Anaiya 

Jessica Rose Sienna Lillie Thomas Max Imogen 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Nathan Roxanne Imogen Sofia Willow Millie 

Freddie M Kian Layton Leo Dylan Daniel 

Diary Dates 

 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term starts after school 

• 06.06.22 – School starts 

• 10.06.22 – Selection of KS1children to Derby 

County football 

• 13.06.22 – Y6 Residential 

• 17.06.22 – Y1 Trip Chatsworth 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Collecting Early 

We appreciate getting appointments  

has become much harder since COVID,  

however, if you need to collect your child  

early, we need a days’ notice and also evidence 

of the appointment. At the end of the day we 

only have one member of staff in the office and 

they are needed to answer the phone and 

respond to the gate buzzer. If staff are fetching 

children, the office is left unattended. 

 

 
 

Platinum Jubilee 

Today we celebrated the Queen's Platinum 

Jubilee with a range of activities and a ‘Street 

Party’ style lunch.  Children and staff looked 

amazing in their red, white and blue outfits. Thank 

you for your support with the day and helping to 

make the day a success. 

 

We have made it to half term. I hope you have a 

lovely week and we look forward to seeing you all 

on Monday 6th June. 

Mini Tennis 

Today Y2M were invited to take part in a  

mini-tennis tournament at Graves Park. The 

children did amazingly well and were a great 

credit to our school. Well done Y2M 

 

 

Book Swap 

Thank you to everyone who 

has sent in books. If you have  

missed the message, after half term we are hoping 

to be able to run a Book Swap. In order to run this 

successfully, we need your help. If you have any 

books that your children do not read anymore and 

that are in a good condition, please could you 

donate them to our Book Swap.  
 

Once we have enough books, we will let you know 

when our book swap will take place. 

It’s a Boy! 

Miss Gudgin gave birth to a healthy  

baby boy on Wednesday.  

 

He weighed 9lb 2oz and is called  

Alexander. Both Mum and baby are well.  

I am sure that you will join me in  

congratulating Miss Gudgin and her family on their 

new arrival. 

Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came to  

our coffee morning today. It was great  

to have so many visitors in school, there 

was also some very nice cake (thank  

you to everyone who donated buns  

and cakes). Mrs Denovan is already thinking 

about the next one. 


